
 

 

Tariff Recovery Charge Increase 

10/2/2024 

 

Dear Valued Avnet Customer,  

 
Avnet is notifying you of tariff recovery fees being increased on certain electronic components 

as noted by the United States Trade Representative (USTR) on China Tariffs (Section 301) 

effective January 1, 2025.  

 

You are being notified of this increase because your company currently has parts on order with 

Avnet or has bought product in the last 12 months that will be affected by these changes if these 

parts ship to you on or after January 1, 2025. Your Avnet team appreciates the opportunity to 

work with your company and strives to provide transparency to provide information and options 

for your company to pass along tariff recovery charges to your respective customers, as 

applicable, as well as work with our team to potentially provide you with product prior to the 

January increases.  

 

Thank you for your continued trust in Avnet! Your Avnet representative will contact you to further 

discuss plans and next steps.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Dayna Badhorn      Nicole Enright 

President       President 

Avnet Americas Electronic Components   Avnet Integrated 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1Avnet Integrated customers located in the Americas should contact their sales representative for exceptions to 
products integrated in the U.S. 


